
 

Public Input Request Notice:   

2020 to 2045 MTP Amendment and New 2024 to 2028 TIP 

The Kokomo-Howard County Governmental Coordinating Council (KHCGCC) is the 

MPO, governed by 23 U.S.C. 134 -135. A transportation and transit policy-making 

organization designated by agreement between the State of Indiana, City of Kokomo and 

the Howard County Governments.  

 

The KHCGCC MPO is in the process of amending the 2020-2045 Metropolitan 

Transportation Plan (MTP) and advertising the new 2024 to 2028 Transportation 

Improvement Program (TIP). The MTP addresses transportation and transit future planning 

in the Kokomo Metropolitan Planning Area. The TIP addresses transportation and transit 

identified projects through the year 2028.  

 

Public input is requested and meetings will be held:   

Tuesday April 4, 2023, 2- 4pm,  

Thursday April 6, 2023, 4-6pm, and  

May 4, 2023, 12-2pm and 3-5pm.  

Meeting location is 219 E. Sycamore, Kokomo, IN. 46901  

If you cannot attend, comments will be accepted until May 9, 2023 by calling the KHCGCC 

office at 765-456-2338; or by email: tcorn@kokomompo.com. 

Tammy Corn, Executive Director 

KHCGCC, MPO 

765-456-2338 

 

 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Transportation

